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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Singapore 
Madam Vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Singapore to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation today. 

We commend Singapore for its continuous engagement with the UPR Process and the steps taken to protect and fulfill human rights. Among others are the adoption of the Vulnerable Adults Act to protect persons who are unable to protect themselves from abuse, tripling annual spending on early childhood education and the launching of Care Shield as long-term care insurance for severely disabled persons. 

We congratulate Singapore for swearing in the first female President, ratification of the ICERD, and the increasing representation of women in parliament. 

We wish to recommend Singapore;

1. Continue efforts on implementing the Enabling Masterplans to promote the social and economic inclusion of persons with disabilities.

2. Scale-up safety net measures to provide support to communities with low income and in vulnerable situations.  

We wish Singapore a successful review. 
I thank you

